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This half term our school focus is: Trust

Dates for your Diary
Monday 6th February – 1.00pm Flushing Pantomime (usual end of day routines will apply).

Monday 13th-18th February –Half Term- school closed to pupils.
Friday 24th February- Parents Phonics Meeting 9.00am (Starfish Class)
Tuesday 28th February- Songfest –Evening event, Princess Pavilions
Friday 3rd March- World Book (Dress-up!) Day 
Monday 6th March – Dolphins trip to the library and art gallery
Thursday 9th March – Seals trip to the library and art gallery
Tuesday 14th March- Bags2School collection- more details to follow.

Friday 17th March – Comic Relief  more details to follow.

Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd March- Parental Consultations
Friday 31st March – End of Spring Term.
Monday 17th April – Start of Summer Term.

Attendance

Seahorses: 88%
Starfish: 98%
Seals: 98.2%

Dolphins: 94.6%

Well done Seals!
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Praise Certificates
Seahorses- Idris and Birdie
Starfish- Sethan and Dylan
Seals- Scarlett and Alex B 

Dolphins- Connie and Rosie
Congratulations 
Everybody!!

Parents
Here at Flushing, we are aiming to go 
cash-less, as far as is possible. To this 
end, please ensure you have activated 

your ParentPay account (see Mrs. 
Tucker if you need the details), and you 
are able to access your account; as this 
method will increasingly be being used 

for paying for school-related items.
Many thanks for your support in this.

£61.10 raised 
so far!
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C.      

It’s National Storytime Week this week, so we all 
swapped classes for some paired reading sessions.  It 
was so lovely to see the children reading with all their 

friends! Thank you Mrs Eva, and everyone else who 
helped with the reading sessions!

Dolphin Class have been 
creating some African 

instruments in D&T this 
week; inspired by the 

classroom’s djembe drums. 
Mr. Mutasers was very 
impressed by the design 
and finish of the pieces. 

Well done, Dolphins!

Seahorses had a visit from the 
Fire-Fighters!

A huge ‘thank you’ to Falmouth White Watch.  
They showed children around their appliance 

and some even got to try on some of their fire-
fighting kit! 

Thank you, Mrs. French and the Seahorse team, 
it made our day!

Half Term 
Fun!


